
Happy New Year to you and your families! 

 
There is something about the New Year that I have always enjoyed.  It provides a 

fresh start and a clean slate to start a new year.  It is an opportunity to make res-

olutions and to better ourselves in our personal and professional lives.  In an ever 

changing healthcare world it is easy to lose our way.  HFMA is here to help in 

your professional life.  If there are areas that you feel would be good education 

sessions please let us know the specifics of what you are thinking.   

 
May the new-year give you the opportunity to realize your dreams, rediscover 

your strengths, muster your willpower and rejoice in the simple pleasures that life 

would bring your way.  I look forward to seeing you at a social or education event 

in 2016! 

 

Christopher Eckert 

2015-16 Western New York HFMA President 

 

Stephanie Bottomley, CPA, and Seth Hennard, CPA Earn the CHFP 

Designation  

Congratulations goes to Stephanie Bottomley, CPA and Seth Hennard, CPA for 

earning the Certified Healthcare Financial Professional (CHFP) designation.  The 

CHFP is geared toward financial professionals, clinical and nonclinical leaders, and 

payers - all those positions require a deep understanding of the new financial reali-

ties of healthcare.  The CHFP certification demonstrates the qualifications and 

highlights the commitment to the healthcare profession and to maintaining up-to-

date skills and knowledge.  

 
Stephanie, a manager with Lumsden McCormick, has been an active member of 

the Western New York Chapter, serving as a board member, newsletter co-chair 

and is currently co-chair of the social committee.  She was also named the 2015 

chapter Member of the Year in June. 

 
Seth, a principal with Lumsden McCormick, is currently the assistant treasurer of 

the Western New York Chapter. 

 

Congratulations to Stephanie and Seth on this achievement. 
 

For more information on earning the CHFP designation, please contact David 

Bonk (dbonk@campagnolobonk.comύ or visit hfma.org. 
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Upcoming Events  
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Welcome New Members!  

Local and Regional Events (visit hfmawny.org for more information) 

 

January 27, 2016 Managing Your CDM in the Era of Increased Packaging and 

Price Transparency  

 

February 4, 2016 2016 HIPAA Update Regional webinar  

 
February 5, 2016 Euchre Tournament  

 

April 9, 2016 Paul W. Sweet Memorial Healthcare Finance Student Assis-

tance Fund Spring Fundraiser  

 Orchard Park Country Club 

 

HFMA National Events (visit hfma.org for more information and to register) 

 

February 2, 2016 Understanding Todayõs Payor Climate and Provider-

Sponsored Health Plans webinar  

 

February 9, 2016 Kick Healthcare Analytics Up a Notch: A New Recipe for 

Success webinar  

 

February 9, 2016 Provider Organizations Share Insights That Mitigate Finan-

cial Risk Caused by Burgeoning Patient Responsibility Debt 

webinar  

Editorial Policy: Opinions expressed in signed articles are those of the authors and not necessarily those of the WNY 

Chapter or of the newsletter committee.  The committee believes the contents of Fine Print are interesting and thought 

provoking, and the staff has no authority to speak for the Officers or the Board of Directors of the WNY Chapter of 

HFMA. 

 

If you have any questions or comments or would like to contribute to future editions of Fine Print, please contact: 

Jill Johnson (jjohnson@lumsdencpa.com)  

Bob Levesque (blevesque2@verizon.net) 



2015 - 2016 Chapter Leaders  

2015 - 2016 Committee Chairs & Co -Chairs  
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Officers  

 Board of Directors  

Class of 2016 

Board of Directors  

Class of 2017 

Christopher Eckert, 

CPA  

Chapter President 

Senior Manager 

Freed Maxick Healthcare 

 David Bonk, FHFMA, CPA, 

CMA  

President/Owner 
Campagnolo Bonk Healthcare 

Consulting 

Rachel Davis, FHFMA  
Manager, Revenue Analy-

sis  

Kaleida Health 

Ryan Caster, CPA  

Chapter President - Elect 

Senior Manager 

Freed Maxick Healthcare 

 Tracy Gates  

Vice President, Finance & CFO 

Jones Memorial Hospital 

Justin Reid, CHFP  

Principal 

The Bonadio Group 

Steven Chizuk  

Chapter Secretary 

Accounting Manager 
Erie County Medical Cen-

ter Corporation 

 Vanessa Hinderliter, CPA  

Director of Finance 

Erie County Medical Center  

Corporation 

Michael Schoell, CPA  

Senior Accountant 

Freed Maxick Healthcare 

Paul Vinkle  

Chapter Treasurer 

Director of Accounting 

Elderwood Senior Care 

 Joseph Romano 

Manager of Reimbursement 

Eastern Niagara Hospital 

Allison Spara  

Manager, Denials and Appeals 

Catholic Health System 

Assistant Treasurer  

Seth Hennard 
 

Certification  

David Bonk 
 

Communications  

Allison Spara 
 
Davis Chapter Manage-

ment System  

Rachel Davis 
 

Educational Program  

Ryan Caster 

Tracy Gates 
 

Founders  

Pamela Thanki 
 

Immediate Past President  

Robert Levesque 

Link  

Christopher Eckert 
 

Membership  

Vanessa Hinderliter 

Bruce Liebel 
 

Newsletter  

Jill Johnson 

Robert Levesque 
 

Region 2 

Christine Blidy 

Bruce Liebel 
 

Reimbursement  

Russell Previte 

Joseph Romano 

James Stabel 
 

 

 

Revenue Cycle  

Cathy Hamilton 

Peggy McDonough 
 

Social Events 

Stephanie Bottomley 

Michael Schoell 
 

Sponsorship  

Larry Nowak 

Joseph Romano 

Sandra Torrell 
 

Webinar Committee  

Mary Mahaney 

Justin Reid 
 

Webmaster  

Jill Johnson 
 

 

 

If you have questions about any of the committees, please contact the individuals listed above. 

Their contact information may be found on our website at http://hfmawny.org/Directory.aspx 



2015 Annual Institute  
Ryan Caster,  President -Elect and Education Committee Chair  

 
On Wednesday, December 9, 2015, the WNY Chapter held their Annual Insti-

tute and Holiday Social at Templeton Landing within the City of Buffalo.  The 

timing of this yearõs Annual Institute was an experiment conducted by the Edu-

cation Committee to try and improve attendance by moving the event away 

from the traditional Spring-time, which based on feedback received in recent 

years, is a difficult time for many individuals to break away from the rigors of 

their jobs.  Due to the change in timing, the Education Committee also worked 

with the Social Committee to pair the event with the annual Holiday Social.   

 
The morning session began with a keynote speaker, Ethan Brosowsky, from The Advisory Board, 

sponsored by Freed Maxick Healthcare, who provided a compelling presentation on population 

health and the future of health care delivery from a National perspective.  The morning continued 

with Veronica Bencivenga from HMM Consulting, who provided the group with a presentation re-

garding the importance of information in a managed care environment.  Lori Zindl from OS, Inc. 

presented over the lunch hour on various revenue cycle matters including some key tips and hints 

to get patient AR days down into the 30s.   

 
The afternoon session was highlighted by Ellen Weissman and Brigid Maloney from Hodgson Russ, 
LLP, who provided information regarding providing legal considerations for developing a 21st Centu-

ry health care delivery model.  Finally, the education portion of the day was rounded out with Jeff 

Gold from HANYS, who provided an update on New York State matters.  

 
During breaks throughout the day, attendees had the opportunity to attend the vendor fair and 

even win a fancy coffee maker sponsored by MI, LLC.  Additionally, throughout the day, the Educa-

tion Committee sold 50/50 raffle tickets with proceeds benefiting the Paul W. Sweet Memorial 

Scholarship fund.   

 
After the education sessions were completed, the fun began!  More than 60 attendees enjoyed a 

cocktail hour and dinner which included appetizers, carving station, fajita bar and even a mashed po-

tato bar.  Attendees were encouraged to donate an unwrapped toy to be donated to the annual 

Toys for Tots drive.  The Chapter collected close to twenty toys.  Finally, the time came to draw 

the winners of the coffee machine and the 50/50 raffle.  Steve Chizuk from ECMC walked away as 

the lucky winner of the coffee machine and he indicated he planned to set up his own personal cof-

fee bar within his office at ECMC.  Larry Nowak from Kaleida Health was the winner of the Paul W. 

Sweet Memorial Scholarship Fund 50/50 raffle.  Total proceeds raised from the raffle were $310 and 

Larry Nowak generously donated his share to the fund.  Thank you Larry! 

 

The Education Committee would like to take this opportunity to once again thank the many volun-

teers who help to make these events possible.  Furthermore, the Education Committee would also 

like to thank the many sponsors of the WNY Chapter and vendors who participated in the vendor 

fair.  It is their support that provides the Chapter the means to continue to provide dynamic, mean-

ingful education programs and social events.  Thank you! 
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Flying Bison Happy Hour  
Steven Chizuk, Chapter Secretary  

 

On November 12th the chapter put on a happy hour at the Flying Bison Brewing Company.  I would 

like to thank Stephanie for her effort in organizing the event.  Nothing goes better together than a 

fine brewski and delicious BBQ from Dinosaur.  For those who were able to brave the cold rain I 

hope you enjoyed yourself as much as I did.  It was my first time there and I was very pleased with 
the atmosphere and service.  I would recommend others to visit, especially if you are fans of crafts 

brews and board games.    
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